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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As an Illinois resident, I am asking that you support the adoption of the Clean Vehicle Standards for clean air: the
Advanced Clean Trucks, Advanced Clean Cars, and Heavy-Duty Omnibus rules.

Transportation is a major source of emissions in Illinois, and hundreds of lives are impacted every year from diesel
pollution, including the most vulnerable population segments like our kids and elderly. The science shows that these
state standards would improve our air quality and benefit our state and its citizens, putting Illinois on track to
meeting climate goals and safeguarding clean air for us and the next generations, our children and grandchildren.

Please vote in favor of Illinois adoption of the Clean Vehicle Standards. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Eleftheria Kontou
Urbana, IL
kontou@illinois.edu
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